Frieth School Cross Country Running Club 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians

All children from years 4, 5 and 6 are invited to join the schools cross country club. This is a parent led activity and relies on parent volunteers to enable the club to run.

The children run every Tuesday lunchtime from 12:15 to 12:45 in the fields and woods surrounding Frieth School. We aim to improve fitness and running skills in a fun and sometimes competitive way. 

Children of all different running abilities are welcome as we spilt the children on a weekly basis into separate runs dependent on their speed, enthusiasm and parent volunteers.

Every Tuesday children will need to bring in running clothes, please ensure they have extra socks, a jumper, suitable running shoes and a towel. We aim to run in all weathers so it is important the children have a complete change of clothes.

The club starts on Tuesday 17th Jan 2017.  

If you wish to join please could you fill in the slip below and the school club slip in line with the other clubs.

Kind Regards

Justine and Fleur (justineharbinson@yahoo.co.uk)

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

CROSS COUNTRY RUNNING CLUB 2016

My child; …………………………………………………………….  

Class & Yr;…………………………………………………………….                                                        Would like to join the cross country running club. 

I acknowledge that they will be running on public footpaths and the occasional quiet road when it is necessary to link the footpaths, surrounding Frieth Village. 

If your child has any medical conditions please list below including any medication needed.

…………………………………………………………………………………………

Signed; …………………………………………………………………………..

Email address; …………………………………………………………………………………………………

